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TO: Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity 
Bill Sullivan, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer 

FROM: Amy Noah, Vice President for Development 

DATE: July lS, 2019 

RE: Request approval to name the Kozuch Football Performance Complex 

Complex. 

Kozuch Football Performance The attached memo, from Mike Babinski, details a request to name the 

The Kozuch Football Performance Complex facility is an approximately 120,000 square foot space 
located adjacent the north end of the Mollenkopf Athletic Center. The facility opened in August 2017 
and includes a locker room, team and position meeting rooms, a weight room, medicine and therapy 
areas, coach and staff offices and a grand entrance lobby. This request honors the generosity of an 
anonymous donor's gift which will be used to support the complex and Purdue Intercollegiate 
Athletics. 

As a member of the Purdue Naming Committee, I recommend we move this naming opportunity 
forward to the president for Board approval. I respectfully request your endorsement to name the 
Kozuch Football Performance Complex, as this naming is an appropriate recognition of the anonymous 
donor's generosity and support of Purdue Intercollegiate Athletics. 
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